
HB 782 -- Membership and Contributions to Public School Retirement
Systems in Missouri

Sponsor: Spencer

This bill prohibits any school district in Missouri from entering
into a contract or agreement with a teacher regarding unpaid leave
that results in the teacher receiving a paycheck or electronic fund
transfer directly from the district in any instance in which an
organization is reimbursing the district for the services of the
teacher and from entering into a contract or agreement with a
teacher that provides for any contribution to a retirement program
during a period in which a nonprofit educational association or
organization employs the teacher full time and is reimbursing the
district for the services of the teacher.

The bill specifies that no person hired after July 1, 2014, by a
nonprofit educational association or organization may become a
member of the Public School Retirement System of Missouri or the
Public Education Employee Retirement System of Missouri.


